
                
 
 

 

      
Friday 27th April 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

An exciting opportunity has arisen and we have the chance to take part in a 

wonderful project on mystery writing with a theatre group in the West End.  As spaces 

on the project were limited, we have been offered places for 30 of the children.  

These pupils will take part in a series of workshops as they learn about play writing 

and work in small groups to create scenes for their own mystery play.  They will then 

be invited to return to the theatre to their work performed on stage, along with their 

families. 

 

However, given that visiting the theatre is a rare opportunity, we wanted to ensure 

that all of the children were given this chance.  This being the case, we are taking 

the entire year group to the theatre to see the play.  Although all of the children may 

not be involved in the project, the theatre trip, and the performance, will form the 

basis of some of the children’s learning in English, so we do not want any child left 

behind. 

 

The children will visit the theatre on Thursday 7th June.  We will be leaving school at 

1:30pm. As we will be watching a matinee of a professional production, we will not 

return to school until 6:30pm, when all children can be collected from school. 

 

The children will have lunch at school as usual and will not need any further food or 

money for the trip.  However, they may wish to bring along water bottles in order to 

stay hydrated during the performance. 

 

As you may be aware, tickets to a West End show can be expensive, starting at 

£19.50 and rising to above £100.  In the case of this show, tickets typically cost 

between £20 and £50.  We have been offered tickets at a reduced rate as we are 

taking part in the project and FAB has agreed to subsidise this further so that all 

children can see the show.  This being the case, the cost to you is £4 for your child’s 

ticket.  We are very fortunate that FAB has agreed to this reduction in the cost and 

appreciate their contribution. 

 



                
 
 

 

Please return the slip below by Friday 11th May to acknowledge receipt of this letter 

and return your payment for the cost of the ticket. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Zenia McIntosh     

UKS2 Phase Leader 

 

 

Year 6 - Mystery Writing Theatre Project 

 

I understand that my child will be visiting the theatre on Thursday 7th June and 

enclose £4 to cover the cost of the ticket. 

 

Name of child: ______________________________________     

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ Date:  __________________ 


